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To love, serve and learn as Jesus shows us 

Please be aware that, whilst every effort will be made to 

keep to dates set, at times it may be necessary to change 

a date so please check the newsletter which will keep 

you informed of any  changes: 

Monday 8th May: Coronation Bank Holiday—school 

closed 

w/b Tuesday 9th –Friday 12th May: Year 6 National 

Curriculum Tests (SATS) 

Saturday 13th May (11am): Year 4 First Holy 

Communion 

wb15th May: Year 2 children will complete their NC 

tests (SATs). These tests are not formally timetabled like 

in Year 6 but we will let you know a rough schedule 

Thursday 18th May: Bags2school collection 

Thursday 18th May: Reception invite a loved one to 

lunch 

Monday 22nd—Wednesday 24th May: Year 6 

residential to Condover Hall 

Thursday 25th May: Y1/2 invite a loved one to lunch 

Friday 26th May: School closes for Whit 

Wb 12th June: Year 1 phonics check and Year 4 

multiplication tables check 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

 Events Clubs 

Mon 1st Bank Holiday: School closed  

Tues 2nd 
Year 4 First Holy 

Communion Retreat Day 

 

Wed 3rd Year 4 swimming starts Y6 booster 

Thurs 4th 
Volunteers working on the 

outdoor learning area 

Football:  

Y1-3 

Fri 5th 
Non-uniform day—red, 

white and blue 
Football:  

Y4-6 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 
Week ending: 21st April 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Reception and Year 1/2 for 100% 
attendance! 

 

Year Group Attendance 

Reception 100% 

Year 1/2 100% 

Year 3/4 91% 

Year 4/5 91% 

Year  6 99% 

HOUSE POINTS RUNNING TOTALS 
 
 

St George St Patrick St Andrew St David 

188 187 164 169 

LEARNER OF THE WEEK 

 

POT OF GOLD 

 

Well done to all our award winners! 

Reception Roman 

Year 1/2 Sienna 

Year 4/5 Khiah 

Year 6 Erin and Luke 

  

Year 1/2 Pippa J 

Year 3/4 Yuen Ling 

Year 4/5 Maria 

Year 6 Holly and Lesley 
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YEAR 4 RESIDENTIAL 

Year 4 have had a really busy week, spending 3 days at Robinwood on 

residential. They were an absolute credit - we are so proud of them—

staff at the centre, as well as staff from school who went with the 

children, praised their behaviour, friendship and bravery! If you have not 

already had a look, you can 

see what they got up to on our 

social media pages. I’m sure 

the long weekend is 

welcomed so that they can 

catch up on some sleep and 

rest!   

Thank you to all the staff who 

gave their time to give the 

children such an amazing 

experience.  

NUT FREE ZONE 

A reminder to all parents that children should 

not bring nuts, or foods containing nuts into 

school as there are children in our school who 

have a nut allergy.   

THE CORONATION 

OF KING CHARLES III 

On Friday 5th May, we will 

be marking the coronation 

of King Charles III with an 

afternoon tea party for the 

children.   

Children can come to 

school on this day wearing 

red, white and blue. 

Our lunch menu on Friday is also themed to mark the 

occasion! 

MENTAL HEALTH CHAMPIONS 

TOP TIP 

This week’s top tip from our School 

Council Mental Health Champions: 

 

Following on from Earth Day, let’s remember that 
a happy planet leaves us, animals and others with 
a happy mind. Protect the planet, and enjoy being 
outside. Being active is important for our mental 
health so let’s do that in a world we care for too.  

Congratulations 
to Scarlett who 
competed in a 

gymnastics 
competition at 

the weekend and 
came first overall 

in her group 

OUT OF SCHOOL 

ACHIEVEMENTS 

DEPUTY HEAD TEACHER 

It is my pleasure to congratulate Mrs Williams on 

her appointed by Governors as permanent Deputy 

Head Teacher at St Vincent’s. I would like to thank 

Mrs Williams for all that she has done so far during 

her temporary leadership role and look forward to 

her continued involvement in leading our school 

into the future. 
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 TERM DATES 
 

A reminder that children should not be taken out of school during term time for holidays. Below are term dates for the 

next 2 years: 2023/2024 and 2024/2025.  Please use this information to make sure that family holidays are not booked 

when the children should be in school. Thank you. 

 

2023-2024 
AUTUMN TERM 2023 

 
 SPRING TERM 2024 

 
SUMMER TERM 2024 

 
INSET DATES 

4 September 2023 

5 September 2023 

21 December 2023 

9 April 2024 

7 June 2024 

 

2024-2025 
AUTUMN TERM 2024 

 
 SPRING TERM 2025 

 
SUMMER TERM 2025 

 
INSET DATES 

2 September 2024 

3 September 2024 

20 December 2024 

9 April 2025 

6 June 2025 

OPEN CLOSE OPEN CLOSE 

Wednesday 6 

September 2023 

Friday 27             

October 2023 

Monday 6             

November 2023 

Wednesday 20 

December 2023 

OPEN CLOSE OPEN CLOSE 

Wednesday 3            

January 2024 

Friday 9                      

February 2024 

Monday 19                 

February 2024 

Thursday 28             

March 2024 

OPEN CLOSE OPEN CLOSE 

Wednesday 10          

April 2024 

Friday 24                     

May 2024 

Monday 10                 

June 2024 

Friday 19                     

July 2024 

OPEN CLOSE OPEN CLOSE 

Wednesday 4 
September 2024 

Friday 18  

October 2024 
Monday 28 

October 2024 
Thursday 19 

December 2024 

OPEN CLOSE OPEN CLOSE 

Monday 6 
January 2025 

Friday 14  
February 2025 

Monday 24 

February 2025 
Tuesday 8 
April 2025 

OPEN CLOSE OPEN CLOSE 

Tuesday 22 
 April 2025 

Friday 23 

May 2025 
Monday 9 
June 2025 

Wednesday 23 

July 2025 



ST VINCENT’S WOLVES SEASON TICKETS 

We are excited to announce that as a school, we now have 2 pairs of adult and 

wolf-pack (child) season tickets for Warrington Wolves’ home matches which we 

are going to raffle for each of the remaining matches of this season. 

If you would like to be in with a chance of winning these tickets for the 

Warrington v Wakefield match (Friday 5th May, 8pm) or  Warrington v Hull KR 

match (Friday 12th May, 8pm) please send £2 per raffle ticket into school, 

indicating your child’s name, how many raffle tickets you would like and for 

which match by Thursday.  

The 2 lucky winners per match, will be drawn on the Thursday before each match. The season tickets will then be 

sent home, and must be returned to school on the Monday following the match ready for the next raffle!  We would 

also love you to share a photo with us of you at the match! 
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